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From: EP, RegComments <ra-epregcomments@pa.gov>
Sent Friday, May 29, 2020 9:20 PM
To: Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; eregop@pahousegop.com;

environmcntalcommittee@pahouse.net IRRC; Troutman, Nick
Cc: Reiley, Robert A.; Shirley, Jessica
Subject Form Letter Notice - Proposed Rulemaking: Control of VOC Emissions from Oil and

Natural Gas Sources (#7-544)

Attachments: Form Letter - Strengthen Methane Emissions Mitigation (7-544).pdf

CAUTION: “EXTERNAL SENDER” This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Evening,

Attached is a form letter DEP has received regarding Proposed Rulemaking: Control of VOC Emissions from
Oil and Natural Gas Sources (#7-544). We have labeled this letter “Strengthen Methane Emissions
Mitigation.” To date, we have received 82 copies of this letter via email.

Thank you,
Laura --

Laura Fusare Edinger I Regulatory Coordinator
Department of Environmental Protection I Policy Office MAY 29 2020
Rachel Carson State Office Building
400 Market Street Harrisburg, PA Independent Regulatory
Phone: 717.783.87271 Fax: 717.783.8926 Review commission
Email: ledinper@pa.gov
www.dep.pa.pov

Connect with DEP on: Twitter I Facebook I Linkedln I YouTube Instagram

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: The in formation transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to whom it
is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any use of this information other than by the intended recipient
is prohibited. If you receive this message in error, please send a reply e-mail to the sender and delete the material from any and all
computers.
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Form Letter: Strengthen Methane Emissions Mitigation

Proposed Rulemaking: Control of VOC Emissions from Oil and Natural Gas Sources (#7-544)

Dear Pennsylvania DEP,

We’re facing a climate crisis and the devastating impacts of are beyond dispute. Given the extent of the
methane problem in our Commonwealth we must do all we can, especially when we know a rapid
reduction in methane is something that we can do immediately to help curb the near-term rate of
warming.

Please improve your regulation to control emissions from existing oil and gas operations by removing
exemptions for low producing natural gas which can actually emit just as much methane or more than
higher producing wells and eliminating the provision that allows operators to shirk their responsibility to
inspect their equipment frequently just because previou5 inspections did not reveal significant leaks.

Please demonstrate greater environmental leadership by strengthening and finalizing as soon as
possible your regulation to mitigate methane from existing oil and gas operations.


